
 

 

Date: June 19, 2015 

 

 

 

Statement 
 We, Bullitt Group states that our device, FCC ID: ZL5B30, has no space 

to put the label except the battery compartment of this device. It is visible to the 

users as they purchase the products and install the battery. The device will be 

marketed without the battery installed in the battery compartment. 

 

Regards 

 

 

                                                              

Company Officer: Richard Wharton    

 

Telephone Number: +44 (0) 7818 413 871 

 

Email:   rwharton@bullitt-group.com 

 


